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August 7, 2022 | 19th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Worship & Prayer
Go to: facebook.com/PBVMChurch
Weekend Mass Times
Saturdays: 5:00pm
Sundays: 9:30am
Daily Mass Times
Tues-Thurs @ 8:00am; Fri @ 8:45am
Adoration: Mon-Fri, 2pm-12am

Sacraments
Reconciliation
Tues & Thurs, 5:00-5:45pm
Sat, 4:00-4:45pm
Baptism, First Communion,  
Confirmation, Matrimony,  
Anointing & Funerals: Contact
Parish Office.

Find Us
Facebook:Facebook.com/PBVMChurch
Instagram: presentationchurch
YouTube: https://bit.ly/36pYgIx
Email: mail@presentationofmary.org
Office Hours: 8:30am-4:30pm M-F 
School Office: 651.777.5877
Preschool Office: 651.770.3093 

Fr. Peter Ly, Pastor
Fr.Ly@presentationofmary.org

Deacon Mike Powers
mpowers@presentationofmary.org

Deacon Mike Braun
dcnbraun@usfamily.net

“Blessed the people the Lord has chosen to be his own.” -Psalm 33 
 

The power of the sacrament of baptism is a very real thing. That’s why Christians from of old would have their  
entire households baptized in the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. Baptism is more than  
just the washing away of Original Sin and any sins we may have on our souls, but through it we are also  
consecrated to God as we become a part of His family. Consecrated, meaning, to be set aside for holy use. Thus in  
baptism when a person is baptized, does God truly live within their soul as God Himself has been invited to make  
His home in that person. (Note: this is a very simplified explanation about baptism.)
 

However, it’s not only people who can be consecrated to God but also objects. Here I want to share with you an  
event that will be taking place next week, to which any who would like to attend, may do so. 
 

Next Saturday, August 13th at 9:00am in the Divine Mercy Chapel (our adoration chapel), Bishop Joseph Williams  
will be here at our parish, Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary, to celebrate Mass for us in our chapel, and  
during that Mass he will consecrate the altar that had been installed there. 
 

For those of you who have visited the Divine Mercy Chapel since it has been turned into the adoration chapel (5  
years ago), you may have noticed that the surfaces of the altar and the tabernacle counter were incomplete. A  
makeshift countertop and altar top had been installed and covered over with cloth until the day it could be  
completed… which happened just last summer when the parishioner who had originally helped with the project  
came in and said, in so many words, that he would like to finish this project. 
 

Thanks be to God he and a friend came together and not only completed those tops but also changed out the  
wood statue stand where the statue of Mary resides to match. Now this beautiful chapel’s sanctuary is almost  
complete…
 

The final touch… it is now time to consecrate this completed marble altar to set it aside for only holy works…  
namely, to be a worthy place for the sacrifice of the Mass to occur, as well as to be the place where that same  
Sacrifice, Jesus in the Eucharist, will continue to be available for the 
faithful to come spend time with Jesus in prayer.

 
 Space is limited in our beautiful chapel, but all are invited to take part  
in this celebration. We will try to accommodate as many as possible  
that morning for Mass. A simple reception to celebrate this  
wonderful occasion will follow in the Parish Center.
 

Mary, Mother of the Church, pray for us!
 

-Fr Peter 



The Fall Festival needs you! The Festival Committee  
is in need of someone (or someones) to chair Kiddie  
Land. This is a great way to get more involved and  
meet new people! We will help guide you on what  
needs to be done. If interested please contact the  
Parish Office at 651-777-8116 today! 
 

The Presentation 500 Card Club will begin on  
September 26, 2022. We play on the 4th Monday of  
the month from September thru May and need 2  
person teams. If you don't have a partner, we will try  
to match you with another player. If you don't want to  
commit to playing every month, would you consider  
being a sub? If interested and for more information  
contact Rose Bartley at rbbart9480@gmail.com or at  
651-704-0601. 
 

Are you ready to harvest? The Gardens of Giving  
program is ready to begin receiving the fruits of your  
harvest for distribution to those in need! Drop off  
items by Fridays at noon to the Parish Center office  
for weekend distribution, or place items in baskets at  
the Kennard Street and Rectory entrances of church.  
Thank you for participating and providing others in  
need with fresh and healthy produce! 

CHURCH NEWS UPCOMING EVENTS

 PANTHER NEWS

Let's be friends!
Facebook: pbvmschool | Instagram: presentationschool

The Back to School Open House & Uniform Exchange will take place Thursday, Sept 1st from 
3-7pm. Drop off school supplies, say hi to your teacher, and browse gently used uniforms in Kenney  
Hall. If you have any uniforms in good condition to donate, contact the school office at 
651-777-5877 or lprazak@presentationofmary.org

Mass and Consecration of the Divine Mercy  
Chapel’s altar! 
Bishop Joseph Williams will celebrate the Mass in the  
Divine Mercy Chapel on Saturday, August 13th at  
9:00am. During that Mass, he will use the occasion to  
consecrate the newly completed altar, meaning that  
the altar will be blessed in a special way to set it apart  
from a typical “table” for the worship of God alone.  
Please join us for the Mass and Consecration of the  
Altar (with a reception following), Saturday, August  
13th, 2022 at 9:00am in the Divine Mercy Chapel,  
connected to the Parish Center.
 
To all men of Presentation
Bring your concerns, cares, and ideas for Presentation  
School and Church to the next Men's Club meeting on  
Aug 11th at 7pm. Meet in the garage behind the house  
at 2010 Sherwood Ave. Friendship and fellowship  
guaranteed! 
 
 

Raffle Tickets for the Parish Fall Festival are available  
to pick up in the Kennard Street entrance. Don't forget  
to grab yours to start selling and buying!! 

Sign up for our next FREE FAMILY EVENT! Join us on Thursday, August 18 from 
5:30-7pm for food, fun, and new friends at our Carnival and Build a Better World  
Magic Show! You’ll also have the chance to learn about our top-rated preschool and  
Catholic school, serving infants through 8th grade. RSVP at https://bit.ly/3AYfPjI today!

We're hiring! Please help us spread the word to find the perfect candidates for a  
Second Grade Teacher, a Middle School Science/Innovation Teacher, and two  
preschool positions. If anyone you know is interested in working with a great staff and 

The Panther Classic Golf Tournament is back for 2022! Connect with parents, alumni, and friends of  
Presentation while enjoying an afternoon of fun, games, and golf. Bring your foursome, or come by yourself to  
join us at Oak Marsh Golf Course in Oakdale on Sunday, September 25 for an 18-hole scramble golf tournament  
to benefit our favorite school. Tee times start at Noon. A boxed lunch and complimentary drink ticket are  
included with registration. Prizes, games, friends, food, drinks, and golf -- What could be better? Don't wait, space  
is limited, so sign up early! Visit https://www.oakmarshevents.com/panther-classic.aspx to register today!  
Sponsorship opportunities available as well.
Special thank you to our Gold Level Sponsors:
Bob and Diane Dufresne
Envision Plastics & Design 

Coffee Sunday next weekend!  
Please join us in Kenney Hall on  
Sunday, August 14th as the Church  
Choir hosts Coffee Sunday to  
welcome our new Music Director,  
Pam Herbert. Free will offerings  
accepted.

the best students, check out the job postings at https://presentationofmaryschool.org/were-hiring/ today! 

https://bit.ly/3AYfPjI
https://www.oakmarshevents.com/panther-classic.aspx
https://presentationofmaryschool.org/were-hiring/


GIVE ONLINE TODAY!
Scan the QR code to the right to be  
directed to our online giving option.

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE

MASS INTENTIONS AND CALENDAR

JULY 31ST - AUGUST 7TH
Monday, August 8
Ez 1:2-5, 24-28/Ps 148:1-2, 11-14/Mt 17:22-27
Tuesday, August 9
Ez 2:8-3:4/Ps 119:14, 24, 72, 103, 111, 131/Mt 18:1-5, 10-14
Wednesday, August 10
2 Cor 9:6-10/Ps 112:1-9/Jn 12:24-26
Thursday, August 11
Ez 12:1-12/Ps 78:56-62/Mt 18:21-19:1
Friday, August 12
Ez 16:1-15, 60-63/Is 12:2-6/Mt 19:3-12
Saturday, August 13
Ez 18:1-10, 13, 30-32/Ps 51:12-19/Mt 19:13-15
Next Sunday, August 14
Jer 38:4-10/Ps 40:2-4, 18/Heb 12:1-4/Lk 12:49-53

READINGS FOR THE WEEK

Sunday, August 7 - 19th Sunday of Ordinary Time
9:30am Mass Intention († Jeff Giles)
Monday, August 8 - St Dominic
6:30pm Festival Committee Meeting (CR)
Tuesday, August 9 - St Teresa Benedicta of the  
Cross
8:00am Mass Intention (Priest Intention)
5:00pm Reconciliation (C)
Wednesday, August 10 - St Lawrence
8:00am Mass Intention († Vivian Forsberg)
10:00am Panthers in the Park (School Playground)
6:00pm School Board Meeting (Mary's Room) 
Thursday, August 11 - St Clare
8:00am Mass Intention († Bernadine Hornby)
5:00pm Reconciliation (C)
6:30 pm Grief Group (CR) 
Friday, August 12 - St Jane Frances de Chantal
8:45am Mass Intention († Donald Morrell)
Saturday, August 13 - Sts Pontian & Hippolytus
9:00am Consecration of Divine Mercy Chapel Altar
4:00pm Reconciliation (C) 
5:00pm Mass Intention (Joan Terrell) 
Sunday, August 14 - 20th Sunday in Ordinary Time;  
St Maximillian Kolbe
9:30am Mass Intention (For the People)
10:30am Coffee Sunday (KH) 

Weekend contributions for July 30 & 31, 2022

Sunday Offertory
Electronic Contributions
Total Contributions
Budget
Variance
 
Renew Funds Collected 

 YEAR-TO-DATE
 $31,039
$20,072
$51,111

TBD
TBD

 
$356

 WEEKLY
$6,838
$1,952
$8,790

TBD
TBD

Spend time with Jesus!
 

“The Church and the world have a great need of  
Eucharistic worship. Jesus waits for us in this sacrament  

of His love. Let us be generous with our time. . . May  
our adoration never cease” 

-Pope John Paul II, Dominicae Cenae, C.1, Sec. 2
New adoration hours are now open Monday  

through Friday, 2:00 p.m. to Midnight. 
Contact Barb Kleiter at 651-774-1172 or log on to  

https://presentation.weadorehim.com to sign up for  
an adoration hour or scan the QR code below. 

Gifted and Belonging (GAB) is an organization that  
provides fellowship for Catholic young adults with  
and without disabilities and gives them a place  
where they can feel a sense of belonging within our  
beautiful Church. They meet once a month and take  
time for prayer, some teaching, and socializing. GAB  
welcomes disabilities of all levels and encourages  
caregivers and friends to attend as needed. 
Starting in September, they will be meeting on the  
third Sunday of each month from 6-8 at St.  
Matthew's in St. Paul and anyone interested is  
invited to attend. For more information please  
contact Megan Dunsmore at  
giftedandbelonging@gmail.com.

Rest In Peace
 

Please remember in your prayers
LaDonna Fenwick.

Our sympathy to her family and friends.

Looking for a peaceful getaway? Let God meet you  
at a beautiful retreat location in Lake Elmo, MN. Join  
us for a men's silent retreat at the Demontreville  
Jesuit Retreat House September 1st - 4th. The retreat  
begins on Thursday evening and ends Sunday  
evening. Free will donations are accepted. For more  
information, call us at 651-777-1311 or check out our  
website www.demontrevilleretreat.com.  

https://presentation.weadorehim.com
https://www.demontrevilleretreat.com


Polar Family 
Chiropractic
Donald R. Mandel, D.C. 

651-777-3877

2470 N. McKnight Rd.  
North St. Paul

www.polarfamilychiro.com
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GOD’S ON  
THE LINE, 
DON’T  
HANG UP!

Vocations Are 
Everybody’s 

Business

TOM’S MOBIL 
SERVICE

Complete Auto Service

Full Service Gasoline  
Maintenance & Repair
Family Owned & Operated  

Since 1957

489-9897 • 489-7807 
1935 N. RICE

Senior Living Community
Maplewood Care Center 

& The Homestead at 
Maplewood

We Serve. We Care. We Uplift.

651.621.2459
homesteadatmaplewood.org

Water Jetting - Drain Cleaning 
Industrial Vacuuming 

 

(651) 436-3370
An Honest Family  

Owned Drain Cleaner

We Specialize in Restaurants,  
Commercial Properties & More

Ask Us About Preventative Maintenance

Bank Local. Bank Premier.
Maplewood

651.777.7700
Hugo

651.429.1280

Roseville 
651.633.8880

Woodbury
651.578.6998

White Bear Lake
651.426.7800

20 MN Offices | premierbanks.com

651-776-2328
891 White Bear Ave St. Paul
www.optionsforwomeneast.com

    
 
 

 

~ Est. 1905 ~ 
Owned and Operated by Our Founder’s 

Family for Four Generations 

ROSEVILLE: 
2130 N. Dale Street 

(651) 487-2550 
 LINO LAKES: 

7050 Lake Drive (Hwy 23) 
(651) 784-3390 

 www.muellerbies.com 

• CREMATION • TRADITIONAL •  
 • PREPLANNING • 

Sunday Special:  
Steakburger $7.99 from 11-2pm

Mon.-Sat. Open 11am-9pm 
 Sun. Open 11am-8pm 

(651) 776-5419 
www.arisbeststeakhouse.com

V & I 
Steak House
“Your favorite steak house for over 40 years!”

Pizza
651-771-8484
1668 White Bear Ave

St. Paul, MN

Wulff 
Funeral Home

Funeral Services  
Cremation Services 
Advanced Planning

651-776-1555

1485 White Bear Ave.� St. Paul

Contact Kristee Flynn 

to place an ad today! 

kflynn@4LPi.com or 

(800) 950-9952 x2251

JEFF 
Electrician 

651-773-0227 
oleandlenaelectric@gmail.com

LICENSED / BONDED / INSURED 
MAPLEWOOD, MN 55109

OLE & LENA ELECTRIC LLC
home improvements and repair

For Seniors and  
Those on a Fixed Income

Inspiring, Encouraging, and 
Enlightening Environment 

For All Learners

Immediate openings 
for Infant to School Age

3 minutes from 
Presentation of the BVM

CloseToMyHeartPreschool.org

McPhillips Bros. 
Roofing Co.
2590 Centennial Dr. 

Saint Paul
651-770-2062

Res. Bldg. Contractor #BC673635

mcphillipsbros.com 
Since 1921

Passionately feeding our 
future through successful 

food service programs

www.ckcgoodfood.com

Proudly serving the 
community since 1942

2593 7th Ave E, St. Paul

651-777-2600
SANDBERGFUNERALHOME.COM


